
Submitter: Mike Gemelke 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

I support House Bill 3076 because I want Oregon to be safer. It is far to easy to 

acquire guns and too many innocent people, including children are dying. We need 

stricter gun control measures. 

 


